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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR SPECIFIED 
DISCHARGES TO GROUNDWATER - CITY OF CAMARILLO, CAMARILLO AIRPORT 
WATER IMPROVEMENT PROJECT, CAMARILLO, CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. 93-010, FILE 
NO. 14-064, SERIES NO. 047, Cl NO. 10069, GLOBAL ID WDR100018335) 

Dear Mr. Matsuoka: 

In our letter dated August 28, 2014, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated 
under Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In the letter dated April 8, 2015, you notified the Regional Water Quality Control Board 
(Regional Board) that the utility line installation was completed at the project site for which the 
permit was issued. Furthermore, there were no discharges from the utility line installation at the 
project site and that you request termination of the WDR. 

Since the utility line installation project has been completed and no discharge of groundwater 
occurred, and the WDR is no longer needed, the coverage under Regional Board Order No. 93-
010, Series No. 047 for the subject facility is hereby terminated, except for enforcement 
purposes under the term of the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Ms. Mercedes Merino 
at (213) 620-6156 or via email at Mercedes.Merino@waterboards.ca.gov, or Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 
576-6683 or via email at Eric.Wu@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~c)~QA 
Samuel Unger, P~ 
Executive Officer 

cc (via email) : Mr. James Campero, City of Camarillo - Public Works 
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